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September 20, 2021 

Today, the AMPTP informed the IATSE that they do not intend to respond to our comprehensive package 
proposal presented to them over a week ago.  This failure to continue negotiating can only be interpreted one 
way.  They simply will not address the core issues we have repeatedly advocated for from the beginning.  As 
a result, we will now proceed with a nationwide strike authorization vote to demonstrate our commitment to 
achieving the change that is long overdue in this industry.  

In Solidarity, 

Matthew D. Loeb 
International President, 
IATSE 

Rebecca Rhine  
National Executive Director, 
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Executive Director, 
IATSE Local 892 
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Business Representative-Secretary, 
IATSE Local 728 
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Business Representative, 
IATSE Local 705 

Patric Abaravich  
Business Representative, 
IATSE Local 871 

Cathy Repola  
National Executive Director, 
IATSE Local 700 
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Business Representative, 
IATSE Local 695 

Doug Boney  
Business Representative, 
IATSE Local 884 

Thom Davis  
Business Manager, 
IATSE Local 80 

Randy Sayer  
Business Agent,  
IATSE Local 706 

Tobey Bays  
Business Agent,  
IATSE Local 44 

Robert D. Denne  
Business Representative/
Secretary-Treasurer, 
IATSE Local 729 

Chuck Parker  
National Executive Director, 
IATSE Local 800 
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